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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

A burst hot water unit has affected a number of classrooms and administration spaces in 
Building A at Maitland Grossmann High School. 

These areas have been cordoned off and are not currently accessible to students or staff. 

Classes scheduled for these rooms have been temporarily moved to alternative locations on-
site. 

There are no changes to drop-off or pick-up locations. 

Flooding from the hot water unit has damaged flooring, electrical work, cabinetry, window 
coverings and other porous materials. 

Work to fully assess the damage is underway. 

Remediation of these areas will begin as soon as possible and continue through the Winter 
School Holidays. We expect that classes will return to these rooms from early Term 3. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

We will keep the community updated. Thank you for your cooperation during this important 
work.  

Please be advised that a Community Update about Building E is also being developed and will 
distributed soon.  
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